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The Letter of thanks

Dear Vladislav Viadimirovich!

The management of CJSC “Globalstroy-Engineering " expresses its thankRfulness to LLC
“Orensakli” for participation in oil pipeline construction of Sakhalin-1 Project at the field of
Kameniy cape — De-Kastry, gas pipeline way to the terminal, and so cooperation at producing hydro
test of 24” oil pipeline without violations of safety requirements that allowed to complete scope of
planned work in time.

We highly appreciate partnership between our companies, developed for the time of our
cooperation. Personnel of your company on a par with executive management demonstrated high
qualification training and opportunity of fast and quantitative organization and completion of
targets. Knowledge and observance of safety during construction-assembly works that considerable
speeded up pipeline preparation process to the finishing construction stage.

We would like to thank you for conscientious execution of undertake obligations.

With regards,

Project Director W Kravtsov U.N.
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